
To Whom It May Concern, 

This leter is to confirm that 3701 Lincoln LLC, Civic Tekton, and Robertson Homes, as the 
developers of the Scripps District development at 3700 Trumbull, have permission to apply for 
the demoli�on of the por�ons of the exis�ng wall at the rear of my property at 3669 Lincoln 
Street that need to be removed in order to construct the new alley pavement.   

Thank you. 

Annette Covington


